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T'he  Executive  Officer 
Pharmacy  Board  of  Australia 

GPO  Box  9958 

Melbourne  VIC  3001 

Dear  Sir/ldadam 

Re  Consultation  on  the  amendment  of  the  Code  of  Conduct  for  registered  health  pracdtioners 

The  Phmnacy  Guild  of  Australia  (Gui1d)  supports  the  proposed  amendment  to  the  Code  tl/-cpvfxT-/tsr 

t'egistered  health  Arz:'////'p??:r.f  (Code  of  Conduct)  to  endome  the  Codes  of  Ethics  for  pharmacists  developed  by 

the  Phannaceutical  Society  of  Australia  (PSAI  and  the  Societ'y  of  Hospital  Pharmacists  of  Australia  (SHPA). 

However,  we  do  question  the  long-term  need  to  have  separate  codes  for  different  elements  of  the 

profession.  Having  one  profession-specitic  Code  of  Ethics  with  applicadon  to  phannacists  pracdsing  under 

any  professional  pharmacy  capacity  would  simplify  the  approach  for  all  stakeholders. 

With  the  review  of  Codes  and  Guidelines  in  2013,  the  Board  may  give  consideration  to  establis  a  single 

Code  of  Ethics  to  complement  the  Code  of  Conduct. 

Yours  sincerely 

W'  e 

Wendy  Ph  ps 

Exetutive  fxm.zpr 

Cc  Email:  u 

National  Secretariat 

Level  2.  15  National  Ci=it,  Bart,  ACT  2*0  Australi. 
PO  Box  T036.  Canberra  Business  Centre,  ACT  2610  Austraiia  hslszs  ls0  9e0: 
Telephone:  +  61  2  6270  18V  Faimilel  +  61  2  6270  1800  Certife 

Enlail:  Intemet:  Davts  Langdon  Certlfscaltor'  Sereces 




